Tim Blackwell

Subject: FW: 4 Tavistock Place - Resubmission

From: James Crowley [mailto:James.Crowley@chp.gb.com]
Sent: 02 September 2016 17:49

To: Tim Blackwell

Subject: RE: 4 Tavistock Place - Resubmission

Afternoon Tim,

| have looked at the revised proposals and the results in relation to the previous planning application. Whilst the
roof will extend out to the rear, it has been reduced in height.

Taking into account the very minor implications the previous scheme had one the neighbours daylight and sunlight,
the revised proposals would still achieve the numerical values within the BRE Guidelines.

| hope this provides you with what you require.
Kind regards

James

James M A Crowley
020 3714 4090
07795975490
www.chp.gb.com
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